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Attendance 

Y1C 98%       Expected Attendance 

Y3/4G 97% Expected Attendance  

Y1D, Y2M 96% Expected Attendance  

Y4/5K 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y2F, Y3M 94% Concern of under achievement  

Rec M 92% Risk of under achievement  

RecP, Y5/6C 89% Serious risk of under achievement  

Y6K 85% Serious risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates– Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery Rec M Rec P Y1 D Y1C Y2 M 

Preston Sienna Rogan Freya KK Anaiya 

Aiyla Tyrese Ava Ava  Frankie Robyn 

Y2F Y3/4 G Y3/4 M Y4/5 K Y5/6 C Y6K 

Sophie B Lilly B Ruben Toby Roxie Ashton 

Bella Olivia Billy Noah Nevaeh Rylee 

Diary Dates 

• 18.10.21 – Art week 

• 18.10.21 – Football Tournament 

• 18.10.21 – Year 2-6 scooter awareness 

• 20.10.21 – Y3/4G English institute of 

Sport 

• 23.10.21 – Half Term 

• 23.12.21 – Christmas Holiday 

Poppy Appeal 

On Monday we will be bringing out  

poppies (your choice of donation) and  
also poppy appeal accessories (we  

have sold these before). The accessories  

have set prices and if your child wishes to 
buy one, they will need to have the  

correct amount of money as we will be  

unable to give any change. 
 

I will be sharing pictures of the accessories on dojo 

and will also send them out on ParentMail. 
 

 

Food Bank Collection 

We have a fabulous amount  

of food, which you have kindly 
donated, for our Harvest food  

bank appeal. Thank you for  

your generosity. 
 

Mrs Parmley has taken photos of your donations 

and has shared them on class dojo. We will also be 
sharing the pictures on our Twitter page 

NWP&NA@academy_nwpn. 
 

Our last week before we break  

up for half term is very busy.  

Year 2-6 will be taking part in  
scooter awareness training  

(Year 1 will take part in an  

activity after half term and Reception around 
Easter time). We will be taking lots of pictures to 

celebrate this opportunity. 

 
Next week we are also looking  

forward to our arts week where  

each class will be focussing on key  
art skills with a focus on the environment. 

 

 Hello Yellow 

I loved looking at the work that  
children took part in last Friday  

for our Hello Yellow day; it was  

also great to see our children wearing something 
yellow to support the day. 

 

I would like to say a huge thank you for your 
support and also for those of you who were able 

to make a contribution. You managed to raise 

£380.00, which is an amazing amount. We will let 
you know what we will be buying for our children 

as soon as we have decided. 

 


